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July 

22nd Y6 Performance 1:30pm 

23rd Y6 Performance 1:30pm 

24th Last Day of School 2023/4 

25th SUMMER HOLIDAY Starts 

September  

3rd INSET DAY 

4th INSET DAY 

5th Return to School 

 

 This 

Week 

Year to 

Date  

LG1 95% 94.5% 

LG2 89.47% 96% 

Crinnis 90.71% 92.36% 

Booley 98.57% 94.72% 

Polmear 95.17% 92.27% 

Polkerris 94.83% 93.8% 

Silvermines 90.31% 94.95% 

Gribbin 91.61% 96.04% 

Carnjewey 91.29% 92.45% 

Duporth 99.35% 96.54% 

Menabilly 94.84% 94.07% 

Reminder 

Lunch order deadline Thursday 

each week. 

SUNBEAMS 

Please note your sunbeams account 

must be in credit to secure your child’s place. 

If you currently are not in  credit please 

ensure you account is brought into credit 

now.    

 Thank you 

School Uniform  

We understand at this time of year parents are reluc-

tant to purchase new school uniform for the few 

days remaining.  However from September we expect 

pupils uniform to adhere to the standard published 

on our website as outlined below.  

Dear Parents and Carers 

It has been the most busy time in school and  I thank you all for supporting our recent events: Summer Fun 
Day, Sports Days, EYFS Graduation, Teddy Bears Picnic, Booknic, Y4 Camp—to name but a few. 

We look forward next week to our final events hosted by our wonderful Y6 children—Their play ‘Star Warts’ 
and a final presentation of gifts and trophies. 

I wish you all a wonderful summertime with your children and I will look forward to welcoming you all back 
to school on Thursday 5th September.  Fingers crossed that the sun shines for us! 

Warmest regards 

Mrs C Mccolville  

Headteacher 



 

 


